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UTAH DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

DIVISION OF WASTE MANAGEMENT AND RADIATION CONTROL 
WASTE MANAGEMENT AND RADIATION CONTROL BOARD 

YEARLY NOTICE 
 
 
Regular meetings of the Waste Management and Radiation Control Board are normally scheduled on the 
second Thursday of each month at 1:30 p.m.  Board meetings will be held in-person at the Utah 
Department of Environmental Quality (Multi-Agency State Office Building), Conference Room #1015, 
located at 195 North 1950 West, Salt Lake City, Utah, and will also accommodate a virtual component 
for any Board member and interested persons wishing to participate electronically or telephonically.  
On occasion, Board meetings are scheduled at other times and in other locations and may also be held in 
conjunction with field trips as directed by Board members.  Public notice for all Board meetings will be 
given at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.  
 
All Board meeting notices and agendas can be accessed through the Utah Public Notice website at 
https://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html and/or through the Division of Waste Management and Radiation 
Control’s website at https://deq.utah.gov/boards/utah-waste-management-radiation-control-board  
 
For more information, please contact Arlene Lovato at the Division of Waste Management and 
Radiation Control by phone at 385-499-0736 or by email at alovato@utah.gov 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals with special needs (including 
auxiliary communicative aids and services) should contact LeAnn Johnson, Office of Human Resources 
at 385-226-4881, Telecommunications Relay Service 711, or by email at leannjohnson@utah.gov 
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https://deq.utah.gov/boards/utah-waste-management-radiation-control-board
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